
From: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Lily CogdillLilyCogdill@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 4/10/2017 8:41:32 AM
Subject: Fw: 2017 Legislative Manual

Please keep and reply when they come out


From: Elham Heidarian 
Sent: Friday, April 7, 2017 8:35 PM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office
 
Subject: Re: 2017 Legislative Manual 
 
Thank you for your prompt reply. I look forward to receiving the 2017 Legislative Manual.
 
 
-----Original Message-----
 
From: Lt. Governor's Office 
To: 'Elham Heidarian' 
Sent: Fri, Apr 7, 2017 12:23 pm
 
Subject: RE: 2017 Legislative Manual
 

Hi James,
 
Thank you for your email. The 2017 Legislative Manuals have not been published yet. I am happy to mail you a 
manual once we receive them. Meanwhile, please feel free to contact me if you have any questions or need 
additional information.
 
Best regards,
 
Lily
 

 
Lily Cogdill
Director of Administration
Office of Lieutenant Governor
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, S.C. 29201
Ph. 803.734.2079
lilycogdill@scstatehouse.gov
 
 
From: Elham Heidarian [mailto:jbrad1865@aol.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, April 07, 2017 10:40 AM
 
To: Lt. Governor's Office <LtGov@scstatehouse.gov>
 
Subject: 2017 Legislative Manual
 
In the past, when requested, I have received Legislative Manuals from your office. If your office still offers 
Legislative Manuals upon request, I would like to request a 2017 Legislative Manual when they become 
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available. My address is:
 
James D. Bradford
2 Magnolia Springs Court
Columbia, SC 29209
 
Thank you in advance for your assistance.


